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DATE: September 17,2002 

TO: Division of the Commission Clerk and Services (Flynn) 

FROM: Division of Auditing and Safety 

RE: DOCKET NO. 020003-GU; Purchased Gas Adjustment - City Gas company, a Division 
of NU1 corporation (NUI/City Gas company) 

Recommended return of document 0808 1-02 to NUVCity Gas 

On July 15, 2002, NUUCity Gas Company requested a confidential classification for certain 
information prepared by the staff during the "Purchased Gas Adjustment Audit for the Year Ended 
December 3 1,2002, Audit No. 02-032-4-2, documents 06864-02 and 07325-02. 

On August 1,2002, after discussions with the staff, NUI/City Gas Company modified its filing and 
reducing the amount of audit information for which a confidential classification was needed. 
NUI/City Gas Company filed confidential document 08081-02 in support of its August 1 
modifications to their request. 

On September 16,2002, after further discussions with the staff, NUI/City Gas Company modified 
its filing again, further reducing the amount of audit infomation for which a confidential 
classification was needed. 

As a result of the filing on September 16,2002, confidential document 0808 1-02 is no longer needed 
to explain the NUIlCity Gas Company request as modified. 

Please return document 08081 -02 to NUI/City Gas Company 

CC: Office of General Counsel (Echtemacht) 


